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INAUGURAL PRESIDENT’S BREAKFAST 
CCC will hold its Inaugural President’s Breakfast on 
Wednesday, September 19, from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. at 
the Clovis Veterans Memorial District building.  This event will 
provide an opportunity to showcase our amazing students 
and programs as well as share an update with community 
members and leaders, educational partners, and elected 
officials.  More on the Inaugural President’s Breakfast.

UPDATED PROGRAM PLANNING PROCESS 
Early in Clovis’ time as an independent college, faculty and 
staff recognized the need for developing our own process for 
program review. This process of review and analysis is critical 
in continuous quality improvement and provides important 
information for program planning and development. Over 
the course of the 2017-2018 academic year, the college 
worked diligently to revamp what is now called the Unit/
Program Plan (UPP). The process has been streamlined 
and will now occur on a two-year cycle (as opposed to five). 
This will allow units and programs to be more flexible and 
responsive to outcomes assessment results and implement 
practices that are shown to best support student success. 

“CRUSH DAYS” EVENT WELCOMES
NEW STUDENTS 
The annual new student welcome known as “Crush Days” 
will be on August 7 and 8 with hundreds in attendance to 
learn more about Clovis Community College. Parents are 
also invited to attend a session to learn about the campus 
and ask questions.  Back by popular demand is guest 
speaker Delatorro L. McNeal, president and CEO of Crush 
University.  New students will learn strategies for college 
success, tour the campus, and meet with faculty and staff. 

“MATH BLAST” HELPS STUDENTS ADVANCE 
TO THE NEXT LEVEL MATH COURSE
The annual “Summer Math Blast” gave students who placed 
into Math 201 an opportunity to take the free two-week 
course to improve their math skills. Over half of those who 
attended earned a placement into a higher level of math. 
Successful results are expected for the second “Summer 
Math Blast,” which is still in session.  

 
ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT (ASG) 
OFFICERS ANNOUNCED FOR 2018-2019
Congratulations to the new 2018-2019 ASG officers!  They are 
listed below along with their major.
President: Damon Rapada, Healthcare Administration
Vice President: Dulce Garcia, Communication 
Student Trustee: Hannah Miller, Business Administration 
Inter-Club Council President/Senator:  Adrianne Datiles, Biology  
Senators include Nicole Convers, Elizabeth Crank, Dannya 
Enriquez, Elise Gonzalez, Clarissa Maloney, Armin Momen, 
and Oladapo Sangokoya.

LEVERAGING “ON COURSE” PRINCIPLES TO 
SUPPORT STUDENT SUCCESS 
Over the past several years, the college has embraced 
“On Course” principles as a means of supporting student 
success. We have hosted several workshops with over 100 
faculty, staff, and administrators attending. The workshop 
models methods known to engage participants and 
encourage meaningful learning. This fall, we will again host an 
introductory workshop as well as five additional workshops.

September 20:	 Staying On Course in a Diverse World
September 20-21:	 On Course for the Online Instructor
October 26-27:	 On Course for the STEM Instructor
November 1-2:	 On Course for Frontline Staff
December 12-15:	 On Course II (Advanced Workshop)

EXTREME REGISTRATION DRAWS
HUNDREDS TO ENROLL FOR FALL 
The hard work and dedication of faculty and staff led to 
a successful Extreme Registration event on August 3 and 
4.  Hundreds of students registered for general education 
and CTE classes starting August 13. Students met with 
counselors, applied for financial aid, and completed 
placement tests.

https://www.cloviscollege.edu/alumni-and-community/inaugural-presidents-breakfast.html
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LEON S. PETERS HONORS PROGRAM
WELCOMES NEW COHORT 
On August 8, a reception will be held to welcome the new 
Leon S. Peters Honors Program cohort. Students will meet 
with honors faculty and learn about the requirements of 
the program. There are 142 students in the program, which 
includes 77 new students for the fall semester.

“STUDENT SERVICES” SIZZLES OVER
THE SUMMER
The tutorial center was open during the 6-week summer 
session and provided tutoring sessions to nearly 200 
students in various subjects.  The counseling team continued 
their efforts over the summer to complete Student Education 
Plans (SEPs).  Counselors met with nearly 1100 students to 
complete abbreviated SEPs, comprehensive SEPs, or follow 
up SEPs.  In addition, nearly 100 students visited the Career 
Resource Center to explore careers, participate in mock 
interviews, and search for jobs. 

 
SUCCESSFUL CTE “MEET THE EMPLOYER” 
EVENT HELD AT THE HERNDON CAMPUS
Robbie Kunkel, dean of instruction responsible for Career 
Technical Education, hosted a “Meet the Employer” event 
on May 14 at the Herndon Campus. Students had the 
opportunity to meet with representatives from the wastewater 
and water treatment industry at the Herndon Campus.  
Organizations in attendance included the Fresno Workforce 
Connection, Fresno Workforce Development Board, County 
of Fresno Public Works, SKF Water Treatment District, and 
the City of Reedley.  It was a great evening of networking 
and conversation with nearly 100 attendees. 

 

CROSS COUNTRY DRAWS
NEW ATHLETES TO CCC
Coach CJ Albertson has been busy 
training new runners on CCC’s 
inaugural cross country team.  
The athletes are very excited to 
represent the Clovis Crush athletics 
program. 

CCC STUDENT WYATT ADAMS PLACES
SECOND AT NATIONAL FINALS RODEO 
On June 9, Wyatt showcased his talents by placing second 
at the College National Finals Rodeo in Wyoming.  Wyatt 
competed in the team roping competition as the heeler.  In 
addition, Wyatt also competed in one of the biggest rodeos 
in the country at the Days of ’47 festival in Salt Lake City on 
July 24. 

CCC HONORED TO HOST THE CIVIL LIBERTIES 
CONVERSATIONS TAPING FOR VALLEY PBS
On June 27, CCC welcomed Valley PBS to tape the “Civil 
Liberties Conversations.”  Students, staff, faculty, and the 
public were invited to attend this special taping in the forum 
hall.  Dignitaries included the Honorable Dale Ikeda and 
SCCCD trustee Deborah Ikeda. Part 1 of “Civil Liberties 
Conversations: We Are All Americans,” aired on July 5, and 
discussed the aftermath of World War II and the wrongful 
incarceration of 120,000 West Coast Japanese Americans.  
Visit valleypbs.org for additional viewing dates. 

ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP CEREMONY ON
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 7
The annual Scholarship Awards Ceremony will be held on 
Friday, September 7, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at CCC in AC1-
150. Nearly 100 scholarships will be awarded to students 
totaling approximately $62,000. Following the success of 
the first annual “Clovis Crush Giving Day” in November 
2017, many more scholarships will be awarded this year.

Upcoming CCC events

https://www.cloviscollege.edu/events/index.html

